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DBT to fund ten researchers for joint Australian project

The Indo-Australian Career Boosting Gold Fellowships (IACBGF) have been announced under Indo-Australia collaboration
between Department of Biotechnology (DBT), government of India and the Australian government.

Under this initiative, the government of India will fund ten researchers from India. The fellowships will be supported to
undertake a collaborative research project at a leading science institute or university in Australia for a period up to 24 months,
commencing in 2014-15.

The last date to respond with proposals is August 14, 2014. So those of you interested, can check out DBT website for details.
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